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 for consideration by the Apex Town Council 

 

 Item Type: NEW BUSINESS 

 Meeting Date: August 12, 2025 

Item Details 

Presenter(s): Russell Dalton, Traffic Engineering Manager, and  

Jenna Shouse, Senior Planner 

Department(s): Transportation and Infrastructure Development, and 

Planning 

Requested Motion 

Possible motion to recommend the tunnel alternative, identified as Alternative 4, as the preferred alternative 

for the grade-separated bicycle and pedestrian crossing of Tingen Road. 

 

Approval Recommended? 

Yes 

Item Details 

A feasibility study is underway for project BO-2416, Tingen Road Bicycle and Pedestrian Bridge. Four 

design alternatives, including three bridges and one tunnel, were presented at a public design charette on 

May 22, 2025. Most design charrette attendees and online comment form respondents preferred the 

tunnel alternative, Alternative 4. Staff recommend Alternative 4 as the preferred alternative. The next step in 

the feasibility study process is to complete the functional design and prepare a construction cost estimate 

for the preferred alternative. This information will be presented at a second public engagement 

opportunity before returning to Town Council for a recommendation on whether or not to proceed with the 

final design and right of way phases.  More information is available on the project website at: 

https://publicinput.com/w54851.  

 

Attachments 

 NB1-A1: Design Charrette Public Engagement Summary – Bicycle and Pedestrian Crossing – Tunnel 
Alternative Discussion  
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